
CareerNOW

Are you interested in becoming 
a Patient Care Aide (PCA)? 

Free Patient Care Aide 
Opportunity for youth ages 
18 to 24 through CareerNOW

Kalamazoo Valley Community College is running a 7 week long training 
that will start May 31, 2022. Classes will be held at the Kalamazoo 
Valley Community College Groves campus on Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 9:00am-1:00pm. The last full week of the course will 
be clinical and consists of three, 8 hour days. Depending on program 
eligibility, a participation stipend may be available. 

If you or someone you know is interested in the training, please reach 
out to Erin Bargo at erin.bargo2@kresa.org or 269-775-1671.

Sponsorship available through the CareerNOW program at YOU. 
A division of the Kalamazoo Regional Educational Service Agency
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